
Public Hearing 

The Council of the City of Oelwein will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, May 12, 2025 at 6:00 

P.M. at Oelwein City Hall, 20 2nd Avenue SW, Oelwein, Iowa regarding the rezoning of the 

1297 South Frederick Avenue. Any person may appear at the Public Hearing to comment on the 

proposed rezoning and/or may submit written comments in advance of the Public Hearing by 

delivery to the City Clerk’s Office, at Oelwein City Hall, 20 2nd Ave. SW, Oelwein, IA during 

regular business hours, by mailing to the City of Oelwein at the same address, or by email to the 

City Clerk’s Office at dmulfinger@cityofoelwein.org, on or before the date and time of the Public 

Hearing. 

 


